ENVIRONMENTAL & REGULATORY SERVICES DIVISION
BUREAU OF PECFA

P.O. Box 8044

Madison, Wisconsin 53708-8044

TDD #: (608) 264-8777

Fax #: (608) 267-1381

i Sco n S i n Jim Doyle, Governor

Department of Commerce Mary P. Burke, Secretary

commerce.wi.gov

April 13, 2005

Harland Erfurth

Erfurth's Trainor Citgo
1688 Washington St
Verona, WI 53593-9470

RE: Closure Revoked/Case Re-opened
Commerce # 53593-9470-88 WDNR BRRTS # 03-13-187588
Erfurths Citgo, 1688 Washington St, Verona

Dear Mr. Erfurth:

On April 13, 2005, the Wisconsin Department of Commerce (Commerce) received a notification
that conditions indicate that contamination on or from the site referenced above poses a treat to
public health, safety and environment. As a result this case is hereby re-opened and the
Closure letter dated April 4, 2001 is revoked.

It appears that the work is a continuation of the previous activities done at the site and is eligible
for PECFA funding. The original Commerce number will be reopened and you may apply for
assistance to the extent of remaining eligibility left under the previously determined award
maximum. A deductible applies and any previously assessed deductible will be considered
when the next claim is submitted for review. For assistance and a specific determination of
remaining eligibility on your site, please contact Renee' Dickey at (608) 264-8765.

Thank you for your efforts to protect Wisconsin’s environment. If you have any questions,
please contact me in writing at the letterhead address or by telephone at (608) 261-7718.

Sincerely,

Will M. Myers
Geologist
Site Review Section

'

CCe: Ted Amman WI DNR
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